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New Staff & Students

We have some new faces at the high school this year.  Catherine York has joined our team as the 
new Language Arts teacher. Ms. York has a wide variety of international and US experience and 
is seasoned as an elementary, middle school, and high school instructor. We are also happy to 
welcome April Hoy as our new Special Education teacher.  Mrs. Hoy most recently spent ten 
years in the Juneau Douglas School District.  Prior to her time in Juneau, Mrs. Hoy was a teacher 
in New Mexico. Additionally, Wendy Brown and Jason Hall have transferred to the high school 
as fulltime special education paraprofessionals.  Finally, we are grateful to have Tina Steffen as 
our new Activities Director.  Please help us to make our new staff feel welcome at CHS.

New students are welcome to come by the high school office any time and register with us. We 
sent out informational packets to parents and students on August 18th.  A letter was included in 
the packet reminding families to complete their Planet HS paperwork and to schedule physicals.  
CHS will be holding a Sneak Peek for freshman and new students on Monday, August 29th at 
6:30 p.m. in the high school commons. 

Activities and Events

Tina Steffen is once again coaching our Cross-Country team, and they began practicing early this 
month. Their first meet is here in Craig September 3rd.  Jen Creighton has returned as our swim 

9th 10th 11th 12th Total
26 19 23 11 79



team coach. Their first meet is also in Craig September 3rd. We hope you take the opportunity to 
cheer on our Panthers.

Please see our school calendar at https://www.ccsd.k12.ak.us/domain/88 for upcoming events. 
You can also follow us on Facebook for the latest information and CHS news. Additionally, 
CHS sends out a bulletin daily.  If you are interested in subscribing to our bulletin, please email 
Ms. Schneider.

Gratitude

The maintenance crew did an incredible job this summer preparing our building for the new 
school year. We are very thankful for their efforts. Mr. Grieve worked all summer updating our 
MacBooks in preparation for the first day of school.  A big thanks to him from CHS!

Lastly, thanks in advance from our staff to the board for hosting a welcome back BBQ August 
25.  This thoughtful gesture did not go unnoticed or unappreciated. 
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